
Appendix B – Feedback from Councillors on outside bodies 

 

 

Outside Body: Frank Muir Memorial Field  
Councillors: Linda Gillham, Elaine Gill, Margaret Harnden 
 

This important amenity space within Thorpe Village is well loved and increasingly well used. 

At a well-attended AGM in early April the committee were re-elected. 

A report was received from Nathan Wharf on the football pitch which he maintains and is 
used by the Frank Muir Lions youth teams of both girls and boys. They now have negotiated 
with RBC planning and have a fenced enclosure for the goals. 

Cllr. Elaine Gill and Cllr. Linda Gillham have been co-operating with Victoria Gibson 
(planning) over an application for an adjacent piece of land which is an allocated site for 
development. This has implications for the field and successful talks have produced a more 
acceptable application. 

While this is not a committee that involves much Councillor time it is one that is very 
important to the village and all three ward Councillors maintain a strong interest in its 
preservation, maintenance and future. 
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